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Great Opportunity for Connie

From Connie
This November 8-19, I have an amazing opportunity to serve God with 3 other
young women (that I am mentoring) in Thailand! We will be partnering with Zoe

International.We will be joining a team with ZOE, an organization that brings 
God’s life to the nations and rescues at risk children.

Our top priority is to share the good news of Jesus Christ with the people in 
Thailand. We will visit children’s homes, rural mountain villages and take the 

love of God into the market places.

I am very excited about this opportunity and would love for you to partner with
me both in prayer and finance as the Lord leads you to give. The total cost of
the trip is $3,145. $1,595 of this amount is due by July 3 (real soon!). The final

payment is due Oct. 3.

You can give online by clicking on the button below
Or you can give by check. Make the check out to Zoe International

and on the memo line put: STM NOV23 (CONNIE LARSON)
Mail the check to P.O. Box 221510, Santa Clarita, CA 91322

Press here to Partner with Connie in
Thailand

Nepal Report
I just returned last Thursday from Nepal. I taught part 2 of Biblical Theology 
(New Testament). I was blessed as I prepared. I saw how the Bible fits together
more clearly than ever before! The key word for the Old Testament is promise 
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and the key word for the New Testament is fullfillment. 

Burundi Report
My heart is full as I’m flying home. I have had one of the most amazing times of
connecting with young students in Africa that I’ve ever had. We had 56 
students and even though it was hot and humid, they were eager for the 
training that we were bringing them. I taught a Theology 1 course which 
consists of the study of the Bible, the teaching about God, Jesus, and the 
HolySpirit. 

God is teaching me that even Theology courses are about life change. He
gave me the wisdom to shape all the courses to spur them to love and 
good deeds. 

Rather than just teaching the truth of God’s Word, I turned the focus to the 
power of meditating on his Word (Psalm 1) – It was revolutionary for these 
students and they became very exited about learning to memorize and 
meditate on God’s Word.

With the Doctrine of God I turned the focus to the transformation in your life if 
you believed the truth of who God is. We focused on Scriptures such as 
Romans 8, Psalm 18:1-6, 27:1-3, and 46:1-3. These students got so excited 
about our Sovereign, God who loves us and how they could experience 
confidence and peace in any situation. 

In the doctrine of Christ, we focused on the importance of hoping in his 
coming! (1 John 3:2-3) Finally, we spent the last day studying Galatians 5:16-25
to learn how to walk by the Spirit. I made some amazing friendships with these
students and I am still in contact with them as I prepare to return in the fall.

Plans for the Fall
So my Fall Schedule is firming up. 

Mid September - Nepal
October - Burundi

November - Lord willing Liberia (Still have to arrange dates)
We already have 6 other areas in Nepal waiting for training. So in 2024, we

will begin training for two of these new areas!

Connie and I are so grateful for your prayer support. We are facing spiritual 
attacks on nearly every trip. Pray especially for Connie as she prepares to go to

Thailand this November. Please pray for me as my heart acts up and 
challenges my strength.

Also, we are grateful for your financial partnership. Every investment you make
goes to defray the costs of transportation and the training conferences.

Click Here to Support Training in Africa & Nepal
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